
forwarded message: 

From: Jason Bowen <jbowen@oscarrenda.com> 
Date: November 8, 2012, 4:58:49 PM CST 
To: Jim Schrader <JimSchrader@usunderwaterservices.com> 
Subject: Dallas Eastside 

Jim, 
  
I wanted to take a second to thank you & your crew for the work done today. Your team was assembled 
on short notice and the team carried themselves in a professional manner. I appreciate the honesty, 
courtesy, and patience that each member displayed, which is a difficult task with so many eyes staring 
over their shoulder.  
  
Thanks, 
  
Jason Bowen, PE | Project Manager 
Oscar Renda Contracting, Inc. 
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